Attorney General William Barr

U.S. Department of Justice

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20530-0001

Dear Attorney General Barr,

I ask you to call for a suspension of the executions of two men convicted under US federal law, currently set for 22 and 24 September, and abandon any plans to pursue further death warrants.

The five executions carried out since July have provided new evidence of flaws and arbitrariness that have long affected the US death penalty system. Racial bias and flawed legal representation are some of the common factors that have contributed to unreliable judicial decisions on life or death, including for people with severe mental and intellectual disabilities. I ask you to intervene and lead the urgent review of the broken US death penalty system.

As of today, 22 US states have now abolished the death penalty, and 11 others have not carried out executions in more than 10 years. The federal government should follow their example.

Sincerely,

